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Keeping you
informed
The situation is serious. And at Fruitnet
we�re taking it very seriously indeed

L

ike you, everyone at Fruitnet has

Fruitnet.com. Just click on Coronavirus in

And if you and your company have a

been working from home since

the Topics menu above and see all the key

message to share with the industry, then

last week.

developments across the globe.

you can count on us to help you get it out
to the market.

The story of Coronavirus is developing fast
all over the world. Everywhere you look,
the fresh produce industry is working flat
out to ensure everyone is supplied with the
best fresh fruit and vegetables. They’ve
never been more essential to health and
well-being.
We’ve

Listen to our new podcast
In the meantime, we are hard at work on
We’ve also just launched Fruitbox, our new
twice-weekly

audio

blog

where

we

interview fresh produce faces from around
the world to hear how they’re managing
their

businesses

through

this

print editions of Eurofruit, Asiafruit, Fresh
Produce

Journal,

and

Produce

Plus

magazines, and for German-speakers we are
busy posting online and in print at
Fruchthandel.de.

unprecedented global crisis.
started

tagging

our

#heroesoffreshproduce online to showcase
those huge efforts that fresh produce

As for our planned conference events, we
And if you're not already one of the
thousands of leading industry decision-

people and companies are doing to keep

makers already receiving one of our free

feeding the world. Join us and start tagging

daily newsletters, you can sign up here.

too!

Fruitnet Daily News, for example, brings
you the most important news stories,

In the meantime, our global editorial team
is posting all the latest news several times

will assess the situation around mid-April
and will keep you posted on how things
proceed.
Sending very best regards from everyone at
Fruitnet.

which can help you make the best decisions
for your business.

every day here on

http://www.fruitnet.com/americafruit/article/1474/parts-of-san-diego-quarantined-as-psyllid-count-mounts
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